

Town of Tonawanda, N. Y. MUNICIPAL BUILDING Kenmore 17, New York

RIverside 4232

April 6th, 1951.

Walter M. Kenney 271 Zimmerman Boulevard Kenmore 23, New York

Dear Walter:-

Attached hereto is copy of letter dated March 31st, 1951, from Clyde V. Farnan, Sr., of the Sheridan Park Golf Club, Inc., regarding National Public Links Golf Tournament, which the Sheridan Golf Club would like to bring to Sheridan Park, which is self-explanatory.

The Town Board at its regular meeting held on the 2nd day of April, 1951, referred this letter to you for your investigation and recommendation.

Very truly yours,

Chester a. lilghman

TOWN CLERK.

mb Attach. (1)

What are the see we will a deary!

SHERIDAN PARK GOLF CLUB, INC.

Town of Tonawanda, N. Y.

March 31st, 1951

Board Members
Town of Tonawanda

Dear Sirs:-

The members of Sheridan Park Golf Club in cooperation with the Western New York Municipal Golf Assocation would like to bring the National Public Links Golf Tournament for 1951 to the Sheridan Park Golf Course. We have been assured of the Tournament if we can have the Golf Course.yardage increased to 6200 yards or over. The present yardage is 5689 yards.

Any improvements made in the course to meet their requirements would be beneficiary to the Township by providing it with a better golf course in the years to cone.

The National Public Links Tourament has about 250 entries all Survivors of a Nation wide district elimination qualifying tournaments thereby assuring the best Public Links Entries for the National Tournament.

We of Sheridan Park Golf Club and the WesternNew York Municipal Golf Association are prepared to finance the cost of this Tournament, excluding what it would cost to improve the course.

Estimated cost about \$6,000 dollars.

The Tournament runs for ten days (10) and any revenue lost by the Township would be more than compensated by the amount of revenue the Tournament would bring to the Business people of our district.

We of the Sheridan Park Golf Club have made a list of suggestions that could be used to lengthen and improve the Golf Course. Each hole of the Course has been studied and the ideas for improving each hole has been listed. We would only be too happy to submit them to you if so desired.

I trust this will be met with favor by the Board Members.

Sincerely yours (signed) Clyde V. Farnan, Sr. 45 Lardner Court Tonawanda, N. Y.

Member Sheridan Golf Club Treasurer Western New York Municipal Golf Association